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December 8th, 2020 
 
Cedar Mountain Families, 
 
Below is an important update regarding our learning model at Cedar Mountain. All decisions made regardings our 
learning model come after consultation with local public health and our regional support team. 
 
Updates 

● Learning Model starting December 14th:​ Starting on December 14th, students and staff will return to our 
previous learning model. Elementary students will attend school daily and MS/HS students will attend school in 
the hybrid model. Preschool Readiness/Jump Start will remain in distance learning for the 2 weeks prior to break.  

● Changes/Adjustments: ​For the remaining weeks prior to winter break, we will be adding additional safety 
measures that limit movement. Efforts and changes will be made to not mix elementary classroom cohorts during 
the school day. Much of what we have been doing all year has been very effective and it is our intention to 
reinforce these measures as a means to remain in school.  

● Potential for future adjustments: ​Throughout the coming weeks and months, there is a possibility that we may 
need to adjust our learning model as a response to the pandemic. Please do what you can to ensure your student 
and your family are prepared in the event of a shift back to distance learning.  

● Parents and Students: ​In order to help us stay in school and keep our communities safe we need everyone to do 
their part. Wearing a mask, maintaining social distancing, and avoiding large gatherings is crucial. We fully 
recognize that some of this is increasingly difficult during the holiday season and we ask that you do your part to 
stay healthy and keep others healthy.  

● Positive Cases/Close Contacts: ​Please continue to contact the school in the event that your student is 
symptomatic, COVID positive or a close contact. When contacted, we can give you the resources and guidance 
necessary regarding health protocols.  

.  
Thank you for your continued support of Cedar Mountain Schools. Please know that we take great pride in providing a top 
notch education for our students and are here to help. Feel free to call or email with questions or needs you may have. 
 
 
Rob Brandl 
Superintendent  
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In accordance with the Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited from discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability.  To 
file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C.  20250-9410 or call (800) 795-3272. 
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